
Starehe Girls’ School

Provision of Staff Housing

There are around 30 members of staff at Starehe Girls Centre and of 
these, only 10 are able to stay on site due to a shortage of staff housing. 
Starehe Girls’ Centre is situated roughly 2 miles from the main road and therefore any public transport. 
This presents a major challenge for teachers not living on site to reach the school. Most teachers’ salaries 
do not stretch to car ownership, which in Kenya is extremely expensive due to a lack of domestic  
car industry. This unfortunately leads to many occasions when classes are left without teachers due to 
transport issues, which greatly impacts on the girls’ education.

A breakdown of figures for the staff housing needs, which is planned in five stages over the next three 
years, is available on request. 

Please contact Lisa Robinson on 020 7934 7023 or email lisa.robinson@starehe.org for further 
information if you are interested in funding this project in part or in full.


